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14.12.23 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Re: Arrangements for school closure due to Weather/Snow etc  

We just thought we would remind and clarify the arrangements 

should we need to close the school at short notice due to the 

weather affecting us adversely. 

We have several methods of communication available to advise 

parents that the school will be closed for that day; 

 The school website: http://www.thirsk-pri.n-yorks.sch.uk/website  

 E schools message 

 Tapestry for EYFS 

 NYCC Website https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/education-and-

learning/school-closures 

 Thirsk CP School Facebook page 

We shall aim to do this by 8.30am, but there may be circumstances 

which make this difficult to guarantee. 

Please note that we will monitor the situation daily and repeat the 

process each morning, if necessary, if the school remains closed, if 

you hear nothing please assume school is open. 

If it is deemed necessary to close the school early during the day, the 

same methods of communication will be used. 

The E schools messages are dependent on correct email addresses 

and mobile numbers.  If you need to update your contact details or 

would like to check that we have the correct details, please ask at 

the school office. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs R Kaufman 

Headteacher 
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